
 

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                                                                                Mrs Moncrieff  

This week:  

We have been learning to think like scientists and using our ELLI learning power of curiosity to pose 

and answer scientific questions. Our class investigation has centred around the question “Does the 

size of container affect the rate in which water evaporates?” We have explored evaporation, water 

vapour and surface area. The pictures below show how we were able to link this investigation to 

observing the rate at which puddles evaporate and we hope to learn about “The Water Cycle” next 

week.    

                          

Pupil of the week is Callum for showing perseverance and achieving his writing targets, and most 

house points achieved is Betty for Archers House.                                         

Next week:  

We will continue linking History with English and hope to complete our research and writing on 

Greek Gods. Our question is: “Which Greek God would you choose to have a special award and 

why?” and we are working towards our mini outcome of an award ceremony. 

Science week will focus on the children applying skills learnt this term by generating and planning 

their own investigations on changing states of matter. I’m sure there will be more photos next week! 

 


